
 

 Department of Computer Science & Engineering  

NOTICE 

ABESIT/CSE/2019-20/ODD/04                                       Date: 14
th 
Aug’19 

 
 

All the students of second year are hereby informed that Developer student club 

ABESIT is going to organize workshop titled “Kickstarting your coding career” on 

17-08-2019 from 10:30 AM to 12:30 PM at 3F-30. 

The event is exclusively for the students of CSE 2
nd

 year. All the interested students 

are requested to register themselves for the same on or before 16-08-2019.  

 

For any query kindly contact to : 

Mr. Upendra Kr. Tiwari, Asstt. Professor CSE(Mob-9953972165) 

Mr. Devraj Kumar,Student Coordinator CSE(Mob-8475060400) 

Note: We have limited seats registration will be on first come first basis. 

 

                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                    (Dr. Rizwan Khan) 

                                                                       HOD, CSE 
 

 

CC to: 

 

1. Hon'ble Managing Trustee Sir for kind information please. 

2. Hon'ble Advisor Sir for kind information please. 

3. Prof. (Dr.) M. K. Jha, Director  (e-mail)                                                                                                                                                                                            

4. Prof. (Dr.) Sapna Katiyar, Dean-Academics (e-mail) 

5. Prof. S.B. Bajpayee, Proctor (e-mail) 

6.Mr. Vimal Srivastava, Warden Boys Hostel - ABESIT 

7. Ms. Jyoti Thakur, Warden Girls Hostel - ABESIT 

8. Notice Board-ABESIT/Boys Hostel/Girls Hostel 

9. ABESIT Server Room / website 

10. Record Room-ABESIT(12.2) 

 


